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Ms. Zundel’s December Newsletter 
 

Big Sky Elementary 
Billings, MT 59102 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Thank you all for coming to Parent/Teacher 
Conferences. Working as a team makes such 
a difference in your child’s education, and it 
is showing in their progress. 

Trimester 1 report cards have been sent 
home. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to give me a call or shoot me an email. 
Also, please remember to sign the envelope 
and send it back to school. 

Our class is getting low on Clorox wipes. With 
flu season upon us, I try extra hard to keep the 
germs away. If you are able to send extra 
wipes, we would greatly appreciate it. 

Thanks for staying informed and involved! 

Ms. Zundel 
 

Remember you are a Big Sky S.T.A.R. 

Solve Problems, Take Responsibility, Act Safely, and 
Respect Others! 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 1 

Report cards go home 

December 6,13, &20 

Early Dismissal 1:15 

December 21 

Christmas Concert 8:45-
9:15 

December 23-January 2 

No school. Winter break! 
 

Reminders: 

The key is 3 
absences or tardies 
a trimester! Please 
help your child be 
successful by 
arriving on time 
every day. 

 
 


